
YOU’RE INVITED!
Join us to learn more about the proposed expansion of Kaiser 
Permanente’s Roseville Medical Center located at 1600 Eureka 
Road in Roseville. 

Plans include expanded emergency, intensive care and hospital 
space, as well as additional on-campus parking. 

Community Informational Open House
Tuesday, June 28, 2022

6:30 to 8 p.m.

Maidu Community Center Reception Hall
1550 Maidu Drive, Roseville 

KAISER PERMANENTE ROSEVILLE 
PROPOSED EXPANSION


